From: Grace Ockwell

To:

Subject: Report - Possible Extension of Alcohol Ban Area

Date: Wednesday, 29 April 2015 04:12:00 p.m.

Good afternoon Carol,

Please find below a link to our website for the report you are after. The report was considered as item 14 in the public part of the Council meeting held on 30 March 2015.

Minutes, agendas and reports search - Dunedin City Council

Kind regards,

Grace Ockwell Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594

 $\textbf{Email: } \underline{grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz}; \ \underline{www.dunedin.govt.nz}$

